
 

North Downs Primary School 
Christmas Lunch 2023 

 
                                                

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
The children’s traditional Christmas School Lunch will be on Wednesday 13th 
December.  
 
Children who usually bring a packed lunch on Wednesdays are invited to join the 
Christmas lunch on this day. There are two options available: ‘Traditional Roast 
Turkey with Chipolata Sausage’ or ‘Quorn Fillet with Meat Free Chipolata Sausage’. 
Both are served with all the usual festive trimmings and followed by a Festive Biscuit. 
Special dietary needs will be catered for as usual. Please note that there will be no 
Jacket Potato option on this day.  
 
The cost of this meal is £2.70, and must be ordered and paid for in advance on 
Scopay.  
 
Children who are eligible for free school meals who usually bring a packed lunch, no 
payment is required, but your child’s meal must still be ordered in advance using 
Scopay.  
 
Please order your child’s meal by Monday 27th November 
  
Instructions on how to order this meal are as follows:  
 
 Log on to scopay.com  

 Under Dinner money, click on ORDER MEALS  
 

 
 
 On the CALENDER, click on 13th December  

 The meal options will be displayed  

 Click on a meal to select it  

 Click on OK  



 
 


Proceed to payment  

 
If you need any further information or help ordering your child’s meal, please contact 
the office.  
 
Kind regards 
 
School Office & Catering Team 


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


